
Centerton Utilities is issuing a request for proposal on Service Line replacements within the Tamarron 

Subdivision along Amber Way and Sweetbriar Way.  Request for pricing is for each street individually, as 

well as an option on pricing if both streets were to be combined into one bid. Service line replacements 

are to include approximately 50’ of service line for long side services and approximately 10’ of service 

line for short side services. Each service line replacement must include new gaskets on the corporation 

stop and meter can respectively. 

The contractor will be required to adhere to Centerton Utilities specifications. The contractor will be 

required to communicate ANY water service or property disruption with the property residents PRIOR 

to the start of any work.  Work cannot begin until 8 A.M. and all water services must be restored by 5 

P.M. daily.   All properties must be returned to their original condition as soon as possible. 

Encasements are already in place on all long side services. However, due to potential meter can 

placement issues that may or may not exist, it is to be understood that some street and driveway repairs 

may be required with prior CWSD approval. It is also to be understood that the service line encasements 

have been underground for 15 years, there may or may not be an occasion where a bore is required. All 

street cuts and repairs must be coordinated with Centerton Street Department.  

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 

Amber Way Scope of Work: 

Work is to be bid for the 24 short side service lines and 20 Long side service lines along Amber Way. 

Sweetbriar Way Scope of Work: 

Work is to be bid for the 29 short side service lines and 16 Long side service lines along Sweetbriar Way. 

Attention must be paid to addresses along this street, as several services have already been replaced 

due to excessive water loss. 

Long side services 1450, 1460, 1720, 1730 Sweetbriar Way are excluded from bid. 


